
 

Archdiocese of Canberra and Goulburn Primary 

Netball Championships 2020 
Date:    Friday April 3rd 2020 

Location:   Southwell Park 

   Northbourne Avenue 

   Lyneham, ACT 

Time:   TBA depending on number of team entries 

Open to: All year 5 and 6 students and year 4 students that are capable 

Purpose: To involve all NSW Canberra Goulburn schools in an inter-

championships and to select a Canberra Goulburn 

Representative Netball team 

 

Please note:  You may nominate for your child to be considered for selection 

in the Canberra Goulburn Representative teams, however this is 

not compulsory 

Nominations:  All students that are trialling for the Canberra 

Goulburn team are to complete the online registration 

through the CSNSW Sport Website; 
https://csnsw.sport/help/help-guide-for-parents 

Students that are a member of a school team and do not 

wish to be considered for the Canberra Goulburn Team 

are to complete the Google registration form via the Canberra 

Goulburn Sport Website: 

https://sport.cg.catholic.edu.au/nominations 

 

 

Boys and girls are welcome to play as the teams will be mixed gender. 

 

Parents and/or Secondary students are more than welcome to be  

involved as coaches/managers and referees – this is at your school’s  

discretion. Over 18’s must have a Working With Children Check. 

 

Please advise your school sports coordinator asap if you would like to 

participate. 

https://csnsw.sport/help/help-guide-for-parents
https://sport.cg.catholic.edu.au/nominations

